
 

 

8 September 2023 

Western Power’s technical rules 

Proposal to amend 

Western Power submitted a proposal to amend its technical rules to the Economic Regulation 
Authority on 1 September 2023. This proposal replaces an earlier proposal submitted by Western 
Power on 30 July 2021 which was subsequently withdrawn.  

The Electricity Networks Access Code 2004 requires Western Power to have technical rules in place. 
They set out the standards, procedures and planning criteria governing the Western Power network. 
Under section 12.50 of the Code, any interested person may submit a proposal to amend Western 
Power’s technical rules.  

Western Power’s proposal is available on the ERA website.  

The ERA is preparing an issues paper and will issue a formal invitation for submissions in due 
course. In the interim we are happy to take comments on, or discuss any aspect of, the proposal 
with interested parties.  

Further information 
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